
 

 

 

 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING: 

E-LEARNING PROGRAM 
 
The Board of Education of Edwardsville Community Unit School 
District 7 will hold a Public Hearing on Monday, April 25, 2022 
at 5:00 p.m. in the auditorium at Liberty Middle School at 1 
District Drive, Edwardsville, IL 62025. 
 
The purpose of said hearing will be to receive public comment 
on the proposed e-Learning program, which, if approved, will 
permit students’ instruction to be received electronically while 
students are not physically present in lieu of the district’s 
scheduled emergency days.  This program is allowed under 
Public Act 101-0012.  If approved, the e-Learning program will 
be implemented for a three-year term. 
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